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Attachments: Storm Water Long Beach water storage (4).pdf

Attached is a description of a new water storage technology that has been developed as a result
 of our work in waterbag transport technology.  A video of a 100 mile, three day ocean test of
 our technology can be seen at: http.//www.youtube.com/watch?v=4TEJp6UZaDI.  Additional
 information can be found on our website at: www.waterbag.com.

As we understand the application process, we must submit our plan along with a government
 agency in order to be considered for your program. 

How do you suggest we go about this process and who do you suggest we contact, as all the
 water agencies we have contacted (Long Beach, Los Angeles, West Basin, MET, etc.) have
 told us they are only pursuing the storage plans that they have developed for their own
 agency.

Thank you for your advice.  I can be reached at the above email address or by phone at:
(562) 461-9195.

Best regards,

Terry Spragg  
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